
The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela expresses its concern at the worsening of

the  crisis  in  Ukraine  and  laments  the  mockery  and  violation  of  the  Minsk

Agreements by NATO promoted by the United States of America.

The  derailment  of  these  agreements  has  infringed  International  Law  and  has

generated strong threats against the Russian Federation, its territorial integrity and

sovereignty, as well as impeded good relations between neighboring countries.

Venezuela calls for a return to the path of diplomatic understating through effective

dialogue between the Parties involved in the conflict to avoid escalation, reaffirming

the negotiation mechanisms contemplated in the United Nations Charter, in order

to preserve life, the peace of inhabitants of these countries and the stability of the

Region.

The  Bolivarian  Republic  of  Venezuela,  in  accordance  with  its  constitutional

diplomacy of peace, expresses its best wishes for the peaceful resolution of this

conflict  while rejecting the application of illegal sanctions and economic attacks

against the Russian people that massively affects the enjoyment of their human

rights.

Caracas, February 24, 2022


